
 
 

 

 

 

GRIFFITH YOUTH BASEBALL 

Meeting Minutes 

February 9, 2020 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 

Brook Lowe 

Erinn Hecht 

Kyle Hecht 

Gina Smith 

Kayla Lowe 

Danielle Reid  

Omar Gonzalez 

Jennifer Kovera  

Phil Drozd 

Sean Case 

Tony Aranda  

 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

1. Rick Ryfa will now be our contact for town with anything needed.  

2. GYB will be going through Varsity for all uniforms and spirit wear. Spirit wear will be made 

available through an online store.  

3. All T-Ball and Rookie uniforms will say GYB on front with sponsor on back. Hats will be the 

teams and shirts will match the color.  

4. Opening Day Is May 2 parade will start 9:30 am. As of right now Griffith Girls softball and 

Griffith Soccer will be marching in parade. Veronica is waiting back on a few more responses from 

different organizations.   

 

TREASURERS REPORT: 

GYB currently has $3124 in the bank. 

 

PLAYER AGENT REPORTS: 

None currently  

 

BUSINESS AND COMMUNICATIONS REPORT: 

Coaches Clinic is waiting on approval from Brian Jennings for April 5.  

In-person registrations have started to be inputted into the online system. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 



 
 

1. Carrabbas is offering to cater one of our events so we need to choose a date. They also are 

offering for kids to eat free on Picture Day.  

2. Possible 10% fundraiser at Bridges on Opening Day. 

3. We may possibly open the parade to other towns, sponsors, bands, etc. Possibly a float contest for 

parade participants as well. The board will vote and winner will get a pizza party. 

4. Parents Night Out Fundraiser:  

A. We will sell tickets at door. One door prize raffle ticket to be included with each 

ticket. 

B. We will have baskets donated by board members to raffle off and also have 50/50 

raffles.  

C. Tony Hobson the Owner is providing the following: Lanes and shoes 40/45 person 

package which includes 7 pizzas, 200 Wings, 60 taco app, and Fries. = $240 

D. Cash Bar, able to set up tables at 630 

E. No outside food allowed. Probably only one or two waitresses. Most likely one.  

5. Majors Tryouts this year will be held either at the HS, Dave Griffin, or APF. Final date and times 

to be decided. 

6. March 14 sign up is cancelled due to no BlackCats. Will be posted to social media and website. 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  

Meeting is adjourned. Next meeting will be March 1, 2020 at Set ‘Em Up at 6:30pm 

 

 
 

 


